Department of Geography
Asansol Girls’ College

NOTICE

This is to notify that the Department of Geography, Asansol Girls’ College is going to celebrate Teachers’ Day on 18/09/2024 at 12 pm. in the Department of Geography. All the students of the Department of Geography are advised to attend the program positively.
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Date: 12/09/2024	Co-ordinator
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                                                                  Asansol Girls’ College
